
Seasons Preparations 
  
As the season approaches, a great deal of work must be done 
to get the Club ready for opening in about 1 month’s time.  The 
picture shows the keen volunteers are ready to put their backs 
into painting the club house, painting all the benches, getting 
the gardens weeded and planted, ensuring the greens are in 
perfect condition, cleaning the indoor of the club house, and 
many more jobs needing to be done to ensure 2024 will be 
perfect.   
 
As it is the 100th Anniversary of the Club there are so many 
members willing to get it ready for the many visitors who will be 
arriving to celebrate the occasion.   
 
As our President, Maureen Clark, has commented several 
times. "We are a very lucky club to have so many members 
prepared to muck in and help on the many tasks required and 
ensure all the members and visitors have a great time when 
they come to the Club".  Let's hope the smiles we see in the 
picture are still there after all the work is completed!!! 
 
 


